
IE13.5.5 
From: Admin Oriolepk 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Cc: Josh Matlow; Councillor Colle8; Slavisa Mijatovic 
Subject: INFRASTRUCTURE & ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE JUNE 10,2020 --ITEM # (IE13.5) 
Date: June 9, 2020 6:04:00 PM 

To the Infrastructure & Environment Committee, 
The Oriole Park Association represents the ratepayers of Oriole Park 
/Chaplin Estates which is the area bounded by Yonge Street to the East ; 
Eglinton Avenue West to the North and the Beltline to the South. 
The Board of Directors of the Oriole Park Association have reviewed the 
Yonge-Eglinton Construction Hub: Street Occupation Permit Fees 
Revisions as presented by Councillor Josh Matlow and Councillor Mike 
Colle on March 11,2020 and we are in agreement and fully support the 
Recommendations as detailed in their submission. 
Should you require further information or clarification please do not 
hesitate to contact our Association. 
Yours truly, 
David McMahon , President 
The Oriole Park Association 
‘Serving Chaplin Estates for over 65 Years’ 

WEBSITE : www.orioleparkassociation.com 
FACEBOOK: oriolepkassociation 
TWITTER: @oriolepk 
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